
From: Murphy, Heather
To: "LIBNEWS-L@LISTSERV.ILLINOIS.EDU" (LIBNEWS-L@LISTSERV.ILLINOIS.EDU)
Subject: Weekly Update #49: Illinois App WITH CORRECTION
Date: Friday, December 10, 2021 2:26:09 PM

Colleagues:
Please see the one correction below in yellow highlight.
~~~
 
Chancellor Jones sent a “Transition to Illinois App for COVID-19 Building Access
Status” Massmail last week (on December 2). Please be sure to read that important email
and download the Illinois App. This app replaces the Safer Illinois App.
 
The Illinois App is not needed for Library access; however, the Illinois App or the COVID-19
Boarding Pass, is required for entering some of the departmental buildings a few of our
libraries are housed in.
 
Best,
 
 
HEATHER MURPHY
Chief Communications Officer
 
University of Illinois Urbana-Champaign

University Library
435 Library | 1408 W. Gregory Drive | M/C 522
Urbana, IL 61801
217.333.3758 | hmurphy@illinois.edu
www.library.illinois.edu
 
CHRIS PROM (he/his)
Associate Dean for Digital Strategies
 
University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign 

University Library
246G Main Library
1408 W Gregory Dr
Urbana, IL 61801
217 244 2052 | prom@illinois.edu
www.library.illinois.edu/geninfo/digitalstrategies/
 
For scheduling help, please copy Wendy Wolter (wwolter@illlnois.edu)
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